
 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

I am writing to make you aware of recent incidents where unattended personal property has gone 

missing within places of worship. Within the reports we have received, it appears as though 

unattended belongings such as bags and coats have been searched and valuable items such as 

mobile phones and wallets have been taken. These incidents have occurred in regular daylight hours 

where the premises have been open.  

 

Can I please ask that you ensure all personal valuables within the premises are monitored or stored 

safely if unattended. Without causing any unnecessary distress, can I ask that you also look out for 

any unfamiliar individuals that seem to be acting suspiciously. Finally, if I can also ask that you 

spread this message to anyone that it may affect we would be most grateful. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the content of this letter, please do not hesitate to contact 

Sergeant Westwood from the Hitchin Safer Neighbourhood Team on 01438757688. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Hitchin Safer Neighbourhood Team 

 

SNTHitchinUrban@herts.pnn.police.uk 

01438757688 


